
Public Hearing  January 25, 2005 

 At 7:15 p.m. Supervisor Lester called to order a public hearing at the Town Hall, 18 State 
Street, Brockport, New York on January 25, 2005.  The purpose of the public hearing was to hear 
all persons interested in the recommended changes to the definition of family in the Sweden Code 
Book Section 175-5 Zoning Definitions. 
 
 Town Board Members present were Supervisor Buddy Lester, Councilperson Rob Carges, 
Councilperson Patricia Connors, Councilperson Tom Ferris, and Councilperson Danielle Windus-
Cook.  Also present were Director of Finance Leisa Strabel, Building Inspector Bill Weber, and 
Town Clerk Karen Sweeting. 
 Visitor present was Jim Hamlin from 50 Park Avenue. 

Supervisor Lester called the public hearing to order.  Mr. Lester explained the reasoning 
behind the change.   

Bill Weber stated his recommendation was based on some public concern and thought that 
the definition in place by the Village seemed to be a definition that would suit the Town. 
 There being no further comments, Supervisor Lester stated that the next step would be to 
make the amendment by Local Law.  The public hearing to amend by local law would be 
scheduled.  Supervisor Lester closed the public hearing at 7:30 p.m. 
 
      Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
      Karen M. Sweeting 
 


